
From: liam mcgough 

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 12:07 PM 

To: 

Subject: Liam McGough Tree services  

 

Hi Rav  

I have made a bit of a mistake I believe.  

I have ither carried out work that I have failed to make an application for or 

have not checked to see if an application was made by the company.  

Whichever it was it was my fault and as a result of moving yards, arbitration 

assessment stuff I have dropped a plate with this one.  

The address is 55-56 Russell Square, WC1B 4HP 

It’s a lime tree out the back.  

I have attached a scratch plan, a before and an after picture of the work. I’m 

hoping I can offer an apology and for you guys to know that I’m normally 

ontop of the applications.  

Would it be possible for retrospective permission?  

Again I am very sorry  

 

T1 Lime reduce 1.5m back to previous pruning points while retaining lateral 

growth.  

 


